
From: "Stanker, Darren" <Darren.Stanker@wsp.com> 

To: Jaclyn Hashmat <jhashmat@teanecknj.gov>, "Devre, Alexis [DOT]" <Alexis.Devre@dot.nj.gov>, 

"Estrada, Javier [DOT]" <Javier.Estrada@dot.nj.gov>, "Vaidya, Charu [DOT]" <Charu.Vaidya@dot.nj.gov>, 

"Lawson, Jacqueline" <JACQUELINE.LAWSON@wsp.com>, "Rishindran, Tharmaraj" 

<T.Rishindran@wsp.com> 

Cc: "Harris, Shivon A [DOT]" <ShivonA.Harris@dot.nj.gov>, "Cheney, Amber [DOT]" 

<Amber.Cheney@dot.nj.gov>, david.kook <david.kook@dot.nj.gov>, "Merrick, David [DOT]" 

<David.Merrick@dot.nj.gov>, "michael.ash@carlinward.com" <michael.ash@carlinward.com> 

Sent: 8/8/2024 3:23 PM 

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL EMAIL] RE: Route 4 Palisades Avenue & CSX - Green Acres Meeting Follow-up 

 

Good afternoon Jaclyn 

 

Attached please find the Green Acres Pre-Application Report** that was submitted in October 2023 for 

the Rt 4 Palisades Avenue Project.  In addition, please find the stand-alone Compensation Proposal was 

that was submitted to Green Acres prior to the Public Meeting. 

 

**One thing to note is that the original pre-application document included 4 additional Greenbelt 

parcels that we thought were part of the diversions.  However, after Green Acres initial review they 

notified us on March 22, 2024 that while the Greenbelt is encumbered, it has an exception for Rt. 4. So 

those blocks and lots could be removed from the diversion area. The non-Greenbelt encumbered lots 

remain diversions.  Therefore, if you see a difference in the diversion table contained in the pre-

application report, and the one shown at the public meeting, that is why. 

 

Please let us know if you need any additional information of have any questions.  Thanks 
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